
9th January 2015 
Dear parents and carers, 

 

Happy New Year! We are looking forward to a lot of activities this 
term. This month we are starting a monthly film screening. Pupils 
are invited to stay after school and watch a film in the activity    
studio. The quality of projection is excellent. Our sixth form will sell 
refreshments as part of their enterprise education. Our first  
screening is on Thursday 29 January.  We will be showing 
"Frozen" we hope that you will support this activity. 
 

In January the weather is due to be very cold. Can we ask that you 
send your child in to school with a hat, scarf and gloves. The 
school has been given a number of donations over the holiday   
period and we are happy to distribute replacements to pupils who 
need them. Thank you for your support. 
 

Next week you will all receive a curriculum overview for the spring 
term. This will cover the topics your child is studying so that you 
are able to support them more fully at home. Copies will also be 
available on the school website. 
 

Our daily reading programme continues. We will celebrate world 
book day towards the end of the term. Other activities coming up 
include friendship fortnight in February where we will focus on 
what being a good friend means. 
 

With very best wishes for 2015 
 

Eileen 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Thurs 29th Jan—Monthly Film Club 
 

Fri 30th Jan—Family Link                              

            Coffee Morning 
 

Fri 6th Feb—SaLT Parents Drop-in 

        (Call to book appointment) 

HIGHSHORE SCHOOL 

7E Joshua 

For his music playing 
and keyboard work 

9 Marcel 

For a good contribution 
to all lessons 

12J Vicky 

For showing maturity 
and excellent          
communication skills 

7S Tom 

For learning to use a 
ruler properly 

10M Brandon 

For making an effort to 
reach his targets 

12T Tunji 

For another excellent 
week 

8 Alan G 

For a great start to the 
term and working hard 

10N Rayne 

For good behaviour 
and communication 

13M Daniel O 

For trying hard to   
manage his behaviour 

8/9 Haley 

For independent and 
neat writing 

11L Abu 

For growing in        
confidence and    
speaking up more 

14 

 

Paige 

For a sensible start to 
the term 

Garnet Temi 

For settling back into 
school and eager to 
learn 

11S Ellie 

For a positive start to 
the term 

 PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

WELL DONE!!!!  

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Toni 

For her helpfulness in 
the Dining Room when 

another pupil was upset                       

Pupils of the Week 

The school has raised £164.90 
for Save the Children fund. This 
was raised from the Christmas 
Jumper Day Collection, and from 
contributions from staff  who     
donated to the cause instead of 
sending Christmas cards to each 
other. 


